
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

 
 

 
17th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Due to a red weather warning issued by the Met Office for high wind tomorrow, the worst of which is due 
to arrive at the start of the school day, Gerrans School will have a late opening at 10.00am for the worst of 
the wind to pass and allow children and parents to travel and arrive safely.  
 
Another risk assessment will be carried in the morning and updates will be posted on school website and 
Facebook.  
 
Thank you in advance for your understanding. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 Julie Elvy 
Headteacher 
 
 
  
 

Tregassick Road Truro, Cornwall TR2 5ED 
Telephone: 01872 580442 

Headteacher:  Mrs Julie Elvy 
Email: secretary@gerrans.cornwall.sch.uk 

Website: https://gerrans.eschools.co.uk/website  


